
Southern California Edison Company 
P. 0. BOX 800 

2244 WALNUT GROVE AVENUE 

ROSEMEAD, CALIFORNIA 91770 

July 8, 1982 

Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Attention: D. M. Crutchfield, Chief 

Operating Reactors Branch No. 5 
Division of Licensing 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket No. 50-206 
Fire Protection Program Review 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Unit 1 

Our letter dated June 30, 1982 provided plans, schedules, and design 
descriptions, as required by the May 10, 1982 Commission Order concerning 
compliance with the safe shutdown requirements of Appendix R to 10 CFR 50 at 
San Onofre Unit 1. The purpose of this letter is to correct an error in our 
June 30, 1982 letter, related to the exemption .requests from the schedular 
implementation requirements for the Modifications and Additions identified in 
the enclosures to our June 30, 1982 letter.  

Items 1 and 2 of the paragraph commencing at the bottom of page 3 
request an exemption from the schedular implementation requirements of 
10 CFR 50.48(c)(3) and (4) for Modifications and Additions to "no earlier than 
the schedule indicated on page 2 above." The correct statement should be "no 
earlier than the schedule indicated at the top of page 3." 

If you have any questions or desire additional information, please 
contact me.  

ry trul yours, 

R. W. Kriege 
Supervising Engineer 
San Onofre Unit 1 Licensing 
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